May 26, 2024

Welcome!



live your faith



Next Week: Sunday, June 2nd

Rev. Betsy Wooster preaches

10 am
Traditional Worship
In-Person and Online via
YouTube

We are so glad you've chosen to worship with us today!

We welcome you to The Federated Church, a place to belong and a place to become. We are people just like you, who hope and love and hurt, and we have found that Jesus Christ makes a transforming difference in our daily lives. Your presence matters to us. We open our hearts to you.

Our Mission Statement

God accepts me just as I am, and loves me too much to leave me that way. Federated accepts all people as they are and supports them in the spiritual journey. With Christ we offer hope and healing to change our world.

WHAT'S HAPPENIN

St. Paul's Trailer Collection

Sunday, June 2nd

The St. Paul's Trailer will be open on the first Sunday of the month from 9:30-11:30 AM to receive your donations. Clean clothing, household items, and small appliances are acceptable. Please, no undergarments or TV's. Come to church early or stay late to drop off treasures you no longer need! Contact Marty Culbertson if you have any questions. Mculbert@fedchurch.org.

June Bible Study

Each Tuesday in June, 6:30 PM

Zoom

Join a June Bible Study with Rev. Betsy Wooster and Pete Bednar: a study of 2 Corinthians that Betsy and Hamilton are preaching on for the month of June. The study will meet by Zoom on Tuesdays at 6:30 PM on these dates: June 4, 11, 18, & 25. Sign-ups begin this Sunday after worship. You'll be sent more information once you've signed up. We look forward to being with you!

Sunday School Summer Break

Elementary and middle Sunday school will be on summer break beginning **Sunday, May 26th**. We look forward to welcoming students back on Rally Day, Sunday, **September 8th**. Childcare will be available throughout the summer.

Flower Donor Opportunities

There is an opportunity to donate the altar flowers on two Sundays in June. We have openings for donating on Sunday, June 9th and Sunday, 23rd. This is a wonderful way to celebrate or memorialize a loved one, as well as brighten our sanctuary for the Sunday service. Please contact Sue Mansour at (440) 668-9399 or sueman@roadrunner.com if you are interested.

Events: fedchurch.org/events | Calendar: fedchurch.

IG AT FEDERATED?

Walkie Talkies

The Congregational Care Commission is starting a new walking group on Thursday, June 6. It will meet at the church for fun and exercise every Thursday at 9:00 am. We will stay on the sidewalks through the village and all abilities are welcome! For more information, contact Jane Biggar at jcbiggar4@gmail.com

3rd Annual CLCGarden Gala: "Dancing on Dewdrops"

Saturday, June 8th, 6-8PM Family Life Center

Mark your calendars for a magical evening featuring games, dancing, raffles, silent auction, delicious food, sparkling water, wine & beer on June 8th from 6 to 10 pm! Join The Community Life Collaborative for our third Annual Garden Gala, The Art of Dancing on Dewdrops. Buy tickets at communitylifecollaborative.org/event.



FELLOWSHIP OF PRAYER

Please include in your prayers this week....

Carolyn Shaul as she continues to recover well from her recent surgery- 795-34 Windward Dr, Aurora, OH 44202

Celebration of Life Service for **Alan and Marge Cook,** Saturday, June 1, 2024, 11:00 am in the sanctuary. Reception immediately following the service, Fellowship Hall.

The Family of Carole Halberg as they prepare for her memorial at Carole's beloved farm on Saturday, June 1st, at 2: PM- 6618 Chagrin River Road. All are welcome to attend!

This month, please pray for our mission partners the **Community Life Collaborative**.

This week, please pray for staff members **Brooke Strong** and **Beth Rutkowski.**

Fellowship of Prayer Note Writers this week: Trina Gigax, Martine Scheuermann, Jane Healy, Jody Halley

You were welcomed today by members of Mission and Service, Social Justice Advocacy Ministry, and Friends.

ALTAR FLOWERS

The plants on the altar this morning are given by Marty Culbertson and Martine Scheuermann in memory of their fathers, Albert Culbertson and George Scheuermann, and for all those who have served our country in the hopes of peace in the world.

The plants will be given to The Community Life Collaborative for planting on the grounds of the FLC to be enjoyed by many.

FELLOWSHIP HOUR 11a-12p

This Sunday we will only have coffee at Fellowship Hour.

Next Sunday—Congregation members with last names beginning with **E, F, and G** are invited to bring treats. Thank you in advance for your participation!





